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A Resolution by the Historic Preservation Board recommending a line item in the City's 2017-2018 Fiscal
Year Budget for the restoration of the windows, located at Coral Gables City Hall.
(Historic Preservation Board vote: 7-0).

On July 20, 2017, the Historic Preservation Board made the following motion recommending as follows:

Mr. Torre made a motion to recommend in favor of placing a line item in the City’s Fiscal Year
Budget of 2017-2018 for the restoration of windows at City Hall, located at 405 Biltmore Way.
Mr. Fullerton seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.
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